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HAPPY NEW YEAR 2022 

The South Kensington school team wishes you good health, 

happiness and success for the year 2022. 

 

MATERNELLE SCHOOL REPORTS 

Parents of pupils in Maternelle will receive their child's 

"Carnet de suivi des apprentissages" (“Learning report”) on 

Monday, 31st January. This report will be sent directly by email 

by your child's teacher. 

For any clarification relating to school reports, you can contact 

Ms. Lyall in the school office. 

(secretariat.primairesk@lyceefrancais.org.uk) 

USEFUL LINK  (CONSULATE 

GENRAL OF FRANCE IN LONDON) 

 Bourses scolaires 2022-2023 

 

 

BOURSES SCOLAIRES (FRENCH EDUCATIONAL GRANT) 

The Consulate General of France in London has just launched 

the “Bourses scolaires” campaign for the year 2022/2023. It 

will be possible to submit a first request or renewal file for the 

first commission (CCB1) by 18th February 2022, by 

appointment with the social affairs department of the 

consulate. All useful information is available here: 

https://uk.ambafrance.org/Bourses-scolaires-2022-2023 

The period for submitting appeals for the 2021/2022 

campaign is open until 2nd February 2022. Please click here for 

information: https://uk.ambafrance.org/Bourses-scolaires-

2021-2022-Hors-commission-et-Recours-gracieux.  
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USEFUL LINK (LFCG Website) 

  « Admissions » 
 

 

REGISTRATION – RE-REGISTERING 

We remind you that, as every year, it is up to families, to re-

register their child for the next school year as this is not 

automatic. You will receive a message shortly from the School 

outlining the timetable and procedures. 

This re-registration campaign will run from 1st to 28th February, 

2022. 

We thank families leaving the Lycée Français Charles de Gaulle 

for sending their “departure form” as soon as possible to the 

enrolment office, so that we can offer places to new families. 

(inscription@lyceefrancais.org.uk). 

For initial enrolment requests, all the information can be 

found on the Lycée's website: 

https://www.lyceefrancais.org.uk/sinscrire/  

USEFUL LINK (LFCG Website) 

● « Collège » 

● 6ème at LFCG 

 

6ème SECTION INTERNATIONALE  TEST 

CM2 Parents will receive an email from the Lycée on Friday 28th  

January concerning the choice of Plurilingual or International 

Section for their child in 6ème. They will find the link to a Google 

Form to complete with their choice of section, as well as a 

presentation of the two sections and an explanation of the 

procedures for the entrance test to the 6ème International 

Section. This test will take place during the week of 25th April 

(the exact day has yet to be confirmed). This week, CM2 pupils 

have a presentation and Q and A session about 6ème options 

with the Primary English Coordinator. 

USEFUL LINK (LFCG Website) 

 2021-2022 Calendar 

WINTER HOLIDAY 

The holidays will begin on Friday 11th  February after class. 

Classes are scheduled to resume on Monday, 28th February. 

USEFUL LINK (LFCG Website) 

 The school blog   

SCHOOL BLOG  

Photos of the latest class projects are regularly added photos 

of the latest Class Projects, recent or in progress. Blog link :  

https://sites.google.com/lyceefrancais.org.uk/ecolesouthken

sington/blog 
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